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Monitor Lodge #218
June 5, 1998, W isteria Ha I I

President Niemuller called the meeting to order, complimenting the
ladies of the Lodge for the excellent Fars dag Dinner.

Five members were inducted into the Lodge.
Randy and Pamela Johnson
Greg and Lin Anderson
Diane Curtis

The minutes of May 13, 1998 were approved as printed in the
Newsletter.
Correspondence: Kurt Pfannkuch reported, by letter, on the new Lodge
Badges. He provided samples for several officers. The badge concept
was approved and Kurt was given the approval to proceed with the
production of the badges and a board that will hold the badges between
meetings. Members wishing to have the badge hand from a neck cord will
provide their own. Motion by Dan Backman and seconded by Margaret
Carlson.

Committee Reports:
Friendship - Myrtle Widmark reported that Viola Holland is now in

a nursing home, following a hospitalization. A plant was delivered to
Viola.

Nal and Trol has closed shop for the summer and will be
emphasizing preparing for the Christmas items sale in the fall.
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A swedish flag has been donated by the family of Audrey Fales. It
is of high quality and can be used effectively, displayed as a banner
at Lodge Functions, reported by Myrtle Widmark,

Future Planning:~he July Ice Cream Social and picnic will not be held
this year. The Niemuller family offered their cabin at Tahoe as the
locale for the event. General concensus: the distance was a factor for
some people. Routine bills for June and July will be paid at the June
meeting. August bills will be taken care of at the Cray Fish Party at
the Ostrums, August 22.

Fall Planning meeting: President Niemuller announced that all members
are urged to come and participate at the September Lodge meeting,
after new member onstalla~ion.

The bills were approved as read in a motion by Ellen Harrod, seconded
by Myrtle Widmark.


